

St George's Court, 1 Albion Street, Birmingham, B1 3AA

0121 729 7220 • enquiry@corejewelleryquarter.academy

Headteacher: Jamie Barton

Dear Parent/ Carer

Results Day 2022

We look forward to welcoming your son / daughter to collect their GCSE and vocational results on Thursday 25th August from 10 am. As you will be aware, the last few years have been challenging because of the pandemic and the Academy has worked incredibly hard to allow for students to reach their full potential despite this. We ask that students collecting their results on this morning adhere to the following plan:

- All Year 11 students must enter and leave the Academy via the Student Entrance located on Pope Street to collect their results individually at the times for their form group stated below.
- We ask that you do not accompany your child into the Academy to collect their results.
- If somebody else, such as a relative, is picking up results on behalf of your child then we will need written consent, signed by the student, to release the results. Without this, we will be unable release the results. This letter should be given to Reception prior to 25th August.
- JQA Staff and staff from colleges & sixth form providers will be on hand throughout the morning to answer any post-16 queries your son/daughter may have and/or to discuss the appeals process.
- If nobody is able to collect your child's results on the day, they will be posted home. Please email enquiry@corejewelleryquarter.academy or telephone the Academy on 0121 729 7220 to let us know if your child will not be attending.

I would like to congratulate all Year 11 students in advance of the results they will receive, which reflect a tremendous amount of hard work and dedication in very difficult circumstances during this academic year. We will be collection data about where our students are going after JQA. We look forward to a wonderful day of celebrating together.

GCSE Collection Times by Form

10 am	11MJA
10:15 am	11CWH
10:30 am	11SJO
10:45 am	11AST
11:00 am	11AYE

Yours sincerely

Miss S Ivey Head of Year 11

